
MSC Tackle Box 
www.marcosportfishingclub.com   Peter Arcidiacono - President 

Dedicated to Safe Fishing in and Around Marco Island 
 

President’s Message for November 2019  

 

Well I am back and Pete is still on the mend and he thanks you for all of your 

well wishes. It’s hard to believe that we are already arrived at the Holiday 

season, I guess that if there is an advantage to growing older is that you don’t 

have to wait so long for the holidays.  But that does mean that the birthdays 

keep arriving quicker and quicker. 

 

As I look at our calendar it is apparent that the next few months are filled with 
some exciting events.  Don’t worry, we did slip in some fishing. First, we have a surprise 

“Welcome Back Snowbirds” Picnic on the 20th of November.  Getting Dave Walsh and his 

crew back in time pull this off surprised us as well, for which we are very thankful.  We also 

have our renowned Turkey Slam and Gag events.  Check the events section carefully so you 

don’t miss them, as all our schedule get more hectic. 

 

We will be kicking off December with our highly rated Holiday Party which has been very well 

received and attended over the years.  The only drawback is the that there is a size limitation 

that makes it important that you sign up quickly.  Following this we have the Tree Lighting 

Ceremony, the Street Parade (we will be in it) and the Boat Parade.  All that just to warm you 

up for the Holidays. Though I am sure our Boats will not be forgotten, we are going to need to 

get out fishing just rest up from all that Parading. 

  

This is also an important time of year for the club.   This is when we ask you to help us run the 

club and help us provide fun events and activities for our members.  You will find that working 

on the board or helping with an event will enrich your experience, and you will be glad you did. 

So, let us know if you want to help out.  This is also time of year which we renew our 

membership and open the doors to new members.  So, get your renewal taken cared of.  If 

you have a friend or neighbor that likes to fish, or wants to learn, bring them to the Nov or Dec 

meeting to see what we are all about.  I have also found it helpful to get them to read and go 

through our Web Site.  It is open to all and really lets people know what we are about. 

 

Please don’t eat too much Turkey and I Hope to see you out on the water. 

 

Ed Vesely 

 

 

http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/


  

 

 

LEADER BOARD Updates as of October 
Get LEADER BOARD updates using the link below. 

Link to LEADER BOARD 

 

Fish of the Month (FOM) as of October 
Get FOM updates using the link below. 

Link to Fish of the Month 

 

 

 

Offshore Report 
by Ed Shebert 

 
 

 Offshore Events - NOV, DEC 
 

November 18-22: Gag Grouper skill event. A “hats on” for all 
Captains when you send a pic of your Gag. Yes, you get a 
MSC Hat! 
 

December- Super GROUPER /SNAPPER 2019 II– See Details 

following…. 
 
 

http://marcosportfishingclub.com/LeaderBoardHome.htm
http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/FishOfMonth.htm






Two-Angler Redfish Tournament 
October 9, 2019 

by Keith Wohltman 

 
The Two-Angler event is the premier fishing contest for the club. Completely self-funded it is a no-

nonsense, hard fishing tournament where two anglers in a boat are charged with bringing in a legal 

Redfish catch. That is two slot-sized (18” – 27”) Redfish, both alive, to be measured on the club’s digital 

scale. No photographs of the fish caught and placed on a ruler – just two fish in a basket to be weighed.  

Fourteen boats, with some of the club’s finest anglers, ventured out with the goal of winning this event. 

 

Despite some red tide in the area, it turned into a great fishing day with good weather. 

 

All but one boat brought fish to the scales. Here are the winners of the event. 

• John Muellar and his lovely wife Kate (word on the street is she caught both fish) with a combined 

weight for two redfish of 7.04 lbs ----- $416.00 

• The team of Dave Dodd and John Moore were in second place with 6.72 lbs. ----- $312.00 

• Third place went to the team of Ed Brown and Skip Endicott with 6.60 lbs ----- $208.00  

• The team of Gary Costley and Rod Link came in fourth with a weight of 6.14 lbs. ----- $104.00 

The Two-Angler committee (Ron Linn and John Baker) would like to give a big shout out to the crew at 

the weigh in … 

 

Joe Cafferelli, Keith Wohltman, Jay Terzis, Dave Walsh, and Ed Shebert 

 

 

Great fish, wrong tournament. 

Pete with his 36½” Snook!! 
Kate  Mueller with “her” two redfish! 



 

Kayak Fishing McIlvane Bay 

October 21, 2019 

by Victor Ordija 

 

Four kayakers fished McIlvane Bay; Mike Larsen, Dave Dodd, John 

Baker and Vic Ordija. While fishing conditions on this day were good, 

the bite was generally slow. The bite picked up somewhat as the 

morning wore on and the group caught over 30 Snook, but all were 

small fish except for a 26” Snook caught by Mike Larsen. Only four 

Redfish were caught this day and Mike also reported catching a 22” 

Redfish; the largest one caught during this outing.  

 

McIlvane Bay continues to be a good venue for kayakers. Access for 

kayakers is excellent with numerous kayak groups utilizing the area. 

Power boating traffic is low due to the shallow conditions in the bay and 

fishing pressure is believed to be light 
 

Contact Victor Ordija at vicord1@comcast.net to sign up for the Kayak Group and 

receive information regarding upcoming trips. You can also sign up at the next 

General Meeting. 

 

 













 



 

 

 

November 2019                                                         Fish of the Month: Gag Grouper  

Date Event Information & Comments 

November 1 Membership Renewal and 

New Member Application 

START DATE!!! 

November 7 General Meeting Speaker TBD 7PM Rose Hall Auditorium Doors 
Open 6:30 

November 8 Captains Meeting Turkey Slam 3:30 at Crazy Flamingo 

November 11 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 

Station Caxambas Park 

November 12 Turkey Slam Fishing Day See Attached Flyer 

November 13 Turkey Slam Alternate Fishing 

Day 

 

November 14 Kayak Trip Fakahachee 

Strand 

See Website for Details 

November 18 Offshore Gag Group Start See Offshore Report 

November 20 Welcome Back Picnic See Picnic Flyer this Newsletter 

November 22 Offshore Gag Grouper Event 

Ends 

 

   

 

 
 



January 2020                                                                     Fish of the Month: Pompano 

Date Event Information & Comments 

January 2 General Meeting Theme TBD 7PM Rose Hall Auditorium Doors 
Open 6:30PM 

January 2 Offshore Lane Snapper Event Details to Follow 

January 6 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 

Station Caxambas Park 

January 9  Kayak Trip Hells’ Gate See Website for Details 

January 15  Cuban Theme Picnic Details and Signup Flyer to 

Follow 

January 16 Whack-a-Whiting Event  Details to Follow 

January 20 Pompano Pounder Event 

Captains Meeting 

Details to Follow 

January 21 Pompano Pounder Fishing 

Day 

Details to Follow 

   NEW MEMBERSHIP 

SIGNUP ENDS FEB. 6TH 

 

    

 

December 2019                                                         Fish of the Month: Black Drum 

Date Event Information & Comments 

December 4 Holiday Party See Flyer this Newsletter 

December 5 General Meeting Triple Crown 

Celebration 

7PM Rose Hall Auditorium Doors 
Open 6:30 

December 6 Captains Meeting Super 

Snapper Event 

 See Offshore Report Page, 

Entry Flyer 

December 7 Start of Super Snapper Event  

December 7 Marco Tree Lighting Details to Follow 

December 9 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 

Station Caxambas Park 

December 14 Annual Street Parade 6:30 San Marco Road 

December 14 End of Super Snapper Event  

December 19 Kayak Trip Rookery Bay See Website for Details 

December 31 Membership Renewal Ends  

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Update from the Editor 
October 2019 

 

 

 

 
A few more dark mornings then Daylight Savings Time ends and the AM 

fishing conditions should improve.  Some other big changes include the 

reopening of the Ships’ Store at the November 7th general meeting and the 

end of the Triple Crown Tournament.  Made a brief stop at the Water Advisory 

Committee meeting of the 17th.  No major announcements or actions, nor any 

feedback regarding the Florida EPA letter published in last months newsletter. 

 

Anyone can access the WAC meeting minutes or view a video of the meeting.  

Go to City of Marco Island web site and search for “Water Advisory Committee 

Meeting” and a monthly calendar will come up showing all City meetings for 

the month.  There are columns for agenda, minutes and video, just click on 

what you want.  The October minutes should be posted shortly.  You can also 

access prior months.  Check it out and stay informed regarding water quality 

issues. 

 

Finally, below is a photo submitted by Alex Shvartser showing his “special 

catch(s).  If you wish to reach your editor or submit a photo with a short 

“fishtale”, I can be reached at pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com.  

. 

 
 

 
 
 
. 
 
 

 

 

 





 



 

 WELCOME SNOWBIRDS PICNIC 

 
NOTE: THERE IS NO DECEMBER PICNIC 

 

 

 
PROBABLE FUTURE PICNIC DATES 

 
 
Wednesday, January 15, 2020    Cuban 
 
Wednesday, February 19, 2020   FeBREWfest XV 
 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020       Jason’s Sammich 
 
Wednesday, April 15, 2020          Taste of Italy 
 
May - NO Picnic- Men’s’ Club Cruise 
 
Wednesday, June 3, 2020               Steak Bar-B-Q 
 

POLICY Summary   
1) Picnics will have a capacity limit. There 

will be a short wait list in case of 
cancellations.  

2) No refunds will be given for cancellations 
on the day of the picnic.  

3) A list of paid attendees will be published 
several days prior to the picnic so there 
will be no confusion about who has paid or 
not paid.  

4) In order to facilitate the above list and allow 
proper notification to caterers, the payment 
deadline is one week prior to the picnic.  

5) Payment must be in the hands of the picnic 
chairman by the deadline, not in the mail 
(just like the banks, so be aware of holidays).  

6) The late fee is $3 per/person.  
7) Walk-in fee is $5 (plus $3 late fee).  
8) Guests cost more (other fees above also 

apply). 

 

CURRENT PICNIC PARKING RULES*  
Parking on the swales within a mile of South 

Beach Access/Sarazen Park is not permitted. The 
fine is $95. There are several solutions if you do not 
have a MICA beach pass:  

1) Marco Island residents can purchase a 
beach pass at the MICA office.  

2) Get a Collier County beach sticker and park 
in the Collier County parking lot, which is 
adjacent and east of the MICA lot. You 
cannot park in the MICA lot with this sticker.  

3) Pay the fee for parking in the Collier 
County parking lot ($8). 

4) Ride with someone who has a beach pass.  
5) Give a ride to someone who has a beach 

pass.  
6) Be aware that Park Rangers sometimes 

hassle you, claiming the parking is for the 
beach only, and will ticket you if you go to 
the picnic. HINT: Don’t make it obvious 
you’re going to picnic (e.g. passing chairs 
over fence). 

 

Sarazan Park 12 Noon 

Wednesday, November 20 

 

$10.00 Members 

$13 Guests 

 

$3 penalty after November 13 

$5 penalty for walk-ins (plus $3 late fee) 
assuming event not sold out 

 

Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, Brats, Potato Salad & 

More Beer, Wine, Pop, and Water included 

 

Questions?? Call Dave Walsh 389-9755 

 

------------------------------ cut here ------------------------- 

Member’s name(s)________________________ 

 

Guest’s name_________________________ 

 

Number attending______________ 
 

 

Amount enclosed_______________  
 

DON’T FORGET TO RENEW MICA PASS 

  
Make checks payable to MSC. Mail to: 

 

Dave Walsh  
1530 Caxambas Ct.  

Marco Island, FL 34145 

 





 

 


